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Septoplasty in children: problem or solution?

Otávio Piltcher

The Translator of the BJORL extends his sincerest apologies to Dr. Otávio Pilcher, for the Editorial
Author’s name should read Otávio Pilcher and not Octavius Piltcher, as it was wrongfully translated.

Marcelo C. Sanglard, MD,
BJORL - Chief Translator.


